Testimonial - Linger Fold Icelandics, Colorado

"Our start in Icelandic sheep has come from Kathy Boyden in VT, both in terms of our initial
breeding stock purchase and in her outstanding mentorship. Knowing from conversations early
on with Kathy about the unique Icelandic breed and re: her organic practices that we wanted to
work with this devoted shepherd and grass farmer, our journey began with a stunningly beautiful
and sound Kind Horn Farm starter flock (which we hauled cross-country to Colorado). The
healthiest and happiest sheep imaginable arrived at our farm ready to begin work! And Kathy's
support though our beginning shepherds' learning curve has been patient, thorough and
unflagging. Bravo, Kathy, for your excellent work."
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